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From: Roz Quarto   
Date: 12/15/22 3:02 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: MayorBibb , "Patricia J. Britt" <pbritt@clevelandcitycouncil.org>, Michael Hess 

  
Cc: Michael Hess , Geraldine Butler   
Subject: Resignation from CPRB  

Dear Mayor Bibb, Clerk Britt and Mr. Hess, 

Please accept this email as my resignation from the CPRB, effective today, December 15, 2022. With all the upcoming changes I 
believe this is the best time for new blood on the Board. I have appreciated the opportunity to serve the citizens of Cleveland in my 
role on the Board over the past few years.  

Thank you, 
Roslyn Quarto 

___________________________ 
Roslyn A. Quarto 

 




